
On March 17, 2022, during the Lower 
Providence Township Board of Supervisors 
meeting, three officers were recognized and 
awarded a Distinguished Unit Citation for their 
commendable performance and teamwork 
during a theft investigation. Corporal Robert 
Heim, Detective Charles King, and Officer 
Devon Auge collectively investigated and 
conducted surveillance, which led to the 
successful and safe apprehension of a suspect 
responsible for several thefts throughout 

Lower Providence Township and the surrounding area. Great work, gentlemen!  

 


